

Outwood Primary Academy Greystone

Quarry Moor Lane, Ripon HG4 1RW Tel: +44(0)1765 603481

Web: www.greystone.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson
Acting Principal: Laura Vickers

20th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Residential Trip Monday 8th - Wednesday 10th July 2024

We are excited to announce that we are organising a residential visit to Peak Venture for the Year 6 pupils on Monday 8th to Wednesday 10th July 2024. We will be joining other Primary Academies from the Outwood Trust.

For parents who are new to Kingswood, they are a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible for delivering safe and rewarding educational programmes to over 170,000 children every year. By combining many National Curriculum-linked modules with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, this trip is sure to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of the classroom while developing key learning outcomes.

Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the National Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and I feel certain that the Peak Venture programme which we have chosen will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile.

The cost for accommodation will be £206 including bedding, food and expert tuition. The cost of the transport to and from Peak Venture will be approximately £35.55 (depending on the numbers). The total cost of the visit therefore will be approximately £241.55

I realise that this is a significant amount of money and would therefore like to offer parents the opportunity to begin to pay in instalments if you so wish. Payments can be made using your Parentpay account which will show a reducing balance each time you make a payment. We would be grateful if an initial deposit of £65 could be made by Friday 29th of September. Further payments of £35 should be paid 1st November, 1st December, 1st February, 1st March with the balance of £36.55 paid by Friday 19th March 2024. Payment is full will be required by this date for your child to participate.

We will be arranging a parents evening closer to the trip to present to you in more detail the exciting range of activities available at our destination of choice. In the meantime if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Kingswood, their programmes and safety information, please visit https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/peak-venture

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the visit, payment methods or financial queries. Please contact the school office.

Kind Regards

Mrs L Vickers Acting Principal

